
 

  

June 7, 2023 
 
State Clearinghouse 
CEQA Portal 
 
SUBJECT: Extend Public Review Period for the La Villetta at Avenue 58 Project 

EA, SCH 
   
To whom it may concern: 
 
The City of La Quinta, as lead agency for the above mentioned project, is requesting to extend 
the public review period of the project to June 27, 2022. After the document was published for 
public review, it was noted that there was a mistake on the zoning exhibit that was contained in 
the document. The exhibit incorrectly noted that the zone change would be from Low Density 
Residential to Medium Density Residential when in fact the change is being requested to Medium 
High Density Residential. The City has corrected the document and wishes to post it on the State 
Clearinghouse website and extend the review period to ensure a 20-day review with proper 
documentation. Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cheri Flores, Planning Manager 
Design and Development Department 
760-777-7067 
cflores@laquintaca.gov    


